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 Katerina Gould OBJNOT2016/6697/P 12/02/2017  17:17:25 We object to the proposed planning application on the following grounds:

1. The front excavation will adversely affect the look of the property in what is a conservation area. 

This would be an overbearing feature and would ruin the design and “line” of the properties which are 

all similar 

2. The area has already been overbuilt and this is an excessive development

3. There are already a large number of basements in place in the area which may have had an adverse 

impact on the underlying soil stability (i.e. risk of subsidence) which this development will exacerbate

4. Working from home, in an office which faces the street, we are concerned about the intense noise 

disruption during the construction period which is likely to be lengthy given the size of the 

development

188 Goldhurst 

Terrace

 Emma Meaden OBJ2016/6697/P 11/02/2017  11:19:12 I object to the proposed plans. I suffer from MS and am housebound most of the time. The noise and 

disruption over a long period of time is going to affect my health I need sleep and no stress. The entire 

neighbourhood will be disrupted with parking, noise and the possibility of structural damage to the next 

door buildings.

Flat 1

192 Goldhurst 

Terrace
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